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Once again the legislature is trying to push through a bill that directly affects farmers 

and/or ranchers limiting their use of fertilizer and applying heavy fines if violated.  

Were any of the farmers asked to submist information, reasons etc. on this bill?I think 

not.  I believe it was once again one of those doingit in the dark and then letting those 

most directly affected know at the very last moment, bo hinder or stop their 

opposition to this bill.  I firmly believe this bill is more about pushing through enviros 

wants instead of looking at scientific data and valuable input from farmers.  I would 

ask that the committee vote No on this bill and let it die a natural death! 

 

Sincerely  

 

Mary Bets 

47119 Whiskey Butte Dr 

Foster, OR 97345 


